
Board of Health 

Town of New Marlborough 

September 10, 2019 

Monthly Meeting 

 
The meeting began at 7:15 PM with all members present. 
 
There was no septic designs submitted. 
 
August meeting minutes were waived. 
 
No titles 5’s were submitted for review. 
 
A Title 5 will be performed for 76 Mill River Gt. Barrington Rd.  This is next to the former Catholic 
Church. 
 
At 464 Hayes Hill Rd a number of perc’s were performed looking for a septic & well site.  The current 
well is serving 3 houses. 
 
The Fish Hatchery is adding a new building. 
 
Tom Brazie is looking for a permit to serve food outside.  The 229 Cantina is also looking to serve 
outside. 
 
The 57 Pine St had a decaying building which has been removed. 
 
The property at 1715 Mill River Gt. Barrington Rd has a Section 8 rental apartment.  Andrea Lindsey is 
with Stockbridge Housing and approves the tenants funding.  A building inspection needs to be 
performed by the BOH and the authorities in Pittsfield after a complaint by the tenant. 
 
A discussion of who would be attending the upcoming BCBOH meetings and dinners. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:25PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Pia G. Bellinger, Sec. 
 


